
PO Box 2765, Denton, Texas 76202, www.dentonholidaylighting.com  

 

August 9, 2016 

City of Denton, 

City Council 

 

 Re:   Request for support 

Dear all, 

The Denton Holiday Festival Association is organizing the Denton Holiday Lighting Festival 

held on the historic downtown Square.  This December 2nd will mark the 28th year of the event. 

As you know, the Holiday Lighting Even is operated entirely by a volunteer board of directors 

and is funded completely by donations, grants, and sponsorships.  We appreciate the support of 

individuals, businesses, and local governments for this yearly event. 

We are once again requesting the city of Denton to continue its support of the Holiday Lighting 

Festival by providing barricades for street closures around the Square, tables and chairs for 

vendors and musicians, and approval for various city staff members to assist with the event. 

Thank you for your past support of the Denton Holiday Lighting Festival and we hope to see all 

of you at the event on Friday, December 2, 2016. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kate Lynass, Chair      Scott Poliseno, Vice-Chair 

Denton Holiday Festival Association    Denton Holiday Festival Association 

krlynass@aol.com      scott@produceresults.com 

940-395-3581       940-239-7564 
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